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To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: Scott Coombes, VP Finance and Corporate Services 

Date: April 22, 2024 

Subject: Director of Finance & Procurement 

 

I am very pleased to announce that Rebecca Savoie will be joining our 

team in the position of Director, Finance and Procurement, effective April 

29, 2024. 

Rebecca brings to the position several years of healthcare financial 

experience at The Ottawa Hospital, in addition to significant experience 

gained in financial leadership positions in the private sector. 

John Wren will continue to support the finance team as Rebecca transitions 

into the Director role. 

Please join me in welcoming Rebecca to the PRH team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


